City of Napoleon, Ofio

Department of ‘Public Works
255 West Riverview) Avense, P.0. Box 151
Napoleon, OH 43545
- Chod E. Lulfs, PE., P.5., Director of Public Works
Hearthnd Values, Flowing OMWMJ Telephone: (419) 592401@?, ch (419) 599-8393
- o W .napoleonofio.con

October 3, 2014

Milton Apel
908 W. Riverview Avenue
Napoleon, Ohio 43545

Re:  Stone Wall in Right-of-Way
Dear Mr. Apel,

In early 2013, the City of Napoleon replaced the existing storm and sanitary sewers along W.
Riverview Avenue from Park Street to Glenwood Avenue. As part of this project, property owners
are required to construct concrete walks across the front of their properties. On properties that did
not have a public walk previously, the construction of the new concrete walk will be at the expense
of the property owner. All construction will need to be performed according to the City of
Napoleon’s specifications.

In a letter from September 12, 2013, a deadline for installation was set for September 12, 2014 to
allow for the sewer project completion. This deadline has since passed and no work has been
completed at the above address. If a contractor has been hired or scheduled, please let our office
know which contractor and when they are estimated to complete the work. If we do not receive a
response by October 10, 2014, the matter will be sent to the City Law Department.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact our office at 419-592-4010.

QI

Chad E. Lulfs, P.E., P.S.
Director of Public Works
City of Napoleon

cc: Monica Irelan, City Manager
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